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July 2016 

July 2016 
It’s a busy July in Buckden with three significant 
events taking place. First to happen the VC 
commemoration for Captain John Green on Fri-
day July 1st. All are welcome, and more details 
can be found on page 4 
 
The same weekend we have Buckden Village 
Festival. This starts with a fashion show in St 
Mary’s Church on Friday evening; on Saturday 
the parade through the village (theme this year 
is Rio Carnival) leaving Buckden Towers at 
1145, followed by the fete on the field. There is 
music in Buckden Village Club immediately after 
that, and finally an all churches service on Sun-
day in the Village Hall. This is always a fun 
event - let’s hope it’s a sunny day! 
 
The final event, on Saturday 16th, is Buckfest. I 
hope those who want to attend have bought 
their tickets as this is now completely sold out. 
Check the Buckfest website and Facebook 
page for additional information. 
 
We are currently looking for a Commercial Man-
ager to look after our advertising. Please see 
the ad on page 15 for details.  
 
Please remember to visit the website. There are 
often articles there that we could not fit into the 
print edition, as well as information that arrives 
during the month:  

http://www.buckdenroundabout.info/ 
Editorial Team 

Buckden Roundabout Team  
Lead Editor- Articles & Events  

    Ian Carter  

    Email: editor@buckdenroundabout.info  

    33 Beaufort Drive, Buckden, PE19 5YU 

    01480 812789 

Advertisements and Payments 

    Keith Lawrence & Fiona Shirley   

    Email: adverts@buckdenroundabout.info  

Distribution Co-ordinators 

     Wendy Thelwall,  Lesley MacAndrew,  

     Patricia Ford 

     We welcome volunteers to deliver 

     the Roundabout! Contact this email for info: 

     distribution@buckdenroundabout.info  

Webmaster 

      Alec MacAndrew 

      webmaster@buckdenroundabout.info  

Front Cover  
This month’s cover photo was provided by Peter 
Sharpe and is of a female Common Blue butterfly 
taken in Brampton Woods . 
 

We are still looking for photos, images, draw-
ings and paintings to use on the front cover so 
please keep sending them in.  

All advertisements and non-advertising material 
are printed in good faith.  However neither the 
Buckden Roundabout nor the Buckden Parish 
Council can accept any responsibility for the 
content of the advertisements, the services pro-
vided by the advertisers or any statements 
made in the advertisements or non-advertising 
material.  
No part of this publication may be reproduced 
or stored without the express permission of the 
Editor of the Buckden Roundabout.  

THE DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF ALL MATERIAL FOR THE AUGUST EDITION IS NO  
LATER THAN 4.30 pm ON MONDAY 10th JULY.  

HOWEVER, SPACE IS ALLOCATED ON A FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED, BASIS.  
IT IS REGRETTED THAT ANY CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED AFTER THE DEADLINE  

WILL NOT  BE INCLUDED.  

July Production Dates  

Production dates for the August Edition of  

the Roundabout are as follows:  

Copy deadline:    Monday 10 July 

Proof Reading  Friday 15 July 

Copy to Printers                 Tuesday 19 July 

Distribution  Thursday 28 July 

Contents 
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Victoria Cross Commemoration 
An honour for Buckden and an invitation to all 

Buckden Parish Council would like to invite all residents to the unveiling of the commemorative 
paving stone for Captain John Green, VC, which will take place on 1st July 2016, exactly 100 
years since the award of the Victoria Cross was made. 
 
Buckden can be proud that Captain John Green, RAMC, Medical Officer to the 1/5th Sherwood 
Foresters, was born in Buckden. Coneygarths, on the High Street, was home to the family for 
several generations.  Captain Green was awarded a posthumous VC for his conspicuous devo-
tion to duty during the morning of 1st July 1916, the first day of the Battle of the Somme.  We 
should be particularly proud in Buckden as, of the 454 VC’s awarded to UK born citizens during 
the First World War, only 2 were born in what is now Cambridgeshire. 
 
We will also be commemorating the sacrifice of all the sons of Buckden and Stirtloe that lost 
their lives during the First World War. We are very fortunate that some relatives of those listed 
on the War Memorial in St Mary’s Churchyard are able to attend the Ceremony. 
 
The Commemoration Ceremony will begin at 11 a.m. at the Green Memorial on the High St, 
opposite The Towers. We will then proceed to the War Memorial in St Mary’s Churchyard, 
where the stone will be unveiled. Following the Commemoration Ceremony, there will be an 
exhibition of work about the First World War by children at Buckden School. This will take place 
in the Methodist Hall, where light refreshments will also be available. Medals may be worn. 
 
Please remember that all are welcome to attend the very special Ceremony of Commemoration. 

 
 
 
 
 

Any questions or comments on this report can be addressed to the Parish Clerk John Chase, Clerk to 
Buckden Parish Council, Buckden Village Hall, Burberry Road, Buckden PE19 5UY, Telephone (01480) 
819407, Email clerk@buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk       
Do not forget our website at www.buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk  

The annual meeting of the Parish Council, including a 15 minute Public Forum will be held on Tues-
day 12th July 2016 starting at 7.30pm in the Village Hall. Members of the public are welcome to 
attend and raise any Buckden related issues. 
If required, the Parish Council’s Planning Committee will meet on Tuesday 12th and Tuesday 
26th July starting 7pm. Agendas for the meetings are posted on the Parish Council notice 
boards not later than the Saturday preceding the meeting  

VACANCY 
BUCKDEN PARISH COUNCIL -  VILLAGE HANDYPERSON 
REQUIRED TO KEEP THE VILLAGE CLEAN AND TIDY.  
 

Litter/Dog bin emptying and litter picking.  
Grounds maintenance including mowing and strimming as well as hedge cutting and weed con-
trol. 
Repairs and routine maintenance to street furniture.  
All tools and equipment provided. 
Driving licence and own vehicle required. 
Includes periods of lone working. 
 
Application forms: 
Parish Clerk, Buckden Village Hall, Burberry Road Buckden PE19 5UY 
Email; clerk@buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk 

Telephone (01480) 819407  

mailto:clerk@buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk
http://www.buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk
mailto:clerk@buckdenparishcouncil.org.uk
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 FROM YOUR COUNTY COUNCILLOR 
Following on from the Government's announcement recently that the A14 has been given the go ahead residents 
in Buckden will shortly be seeing work starting on the compounds which are to be sited just north of Buckden on 
the side of the A1. This will be a construction compound and will be used as one of the bases for the engineers 
and staff involved in the construction of the new road.  
 
A second compound is to be built near Godmanchester and it is hoped that most of the construction of the new 
A14 Huntingdon southern bypass will take place off line, which means that it should not disrupt the route network.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the construction phase of the A14 please contact me for further information. 
 
Please be advised that residents can come along to the Buckden village hall on the second Tuesday of the month 
at 6.30pm for an hour to speak to me. I will be in the Aragon room and no appointment is necessary. My next  sur-
gery will be held on Tuesday 12

th
 July 2016. 

 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
Julie Wisson, County Councillor Buckden and the Offords 
07725 791459   01767 677837   Julie.Wisson@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

FROM YOUR DISTRICT COUNCILLOR 
Devolution          
Residents will, no doubt, have read or heard in the media that there are Government plans to devolve some pow-
ers to locally elected mayors. The original plan for us was for an area covering the whole of Norfolk, Suffolk, Cam-
bridge and Peterborough. The view of local authorities was that this would not be a sensible plan and an alterna-
tive has now been proposed. The new Devolution Deal would see the transfer of some powers from Central Gov-
ernment to Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. The details of the deal are not ready for publication at the time of 
writing this report.  When they are they will be discussed and a vote taken at a special District Council meeting on 
29

th
 June. If agreed by all of the local authorities involved Cambridgeshire and Peterborough will establish a Com-

bined Authority with a directly elected Mayor in place by May 2017 with interim arrangements in place in 2016/17. 
The new directly elected Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Mayor will act as the Chair to the new Combined Au-
thority. The other members of this board will be nominated by the authorities concerned.  
 
When full details are available and agreed I shall ensure that residents are kept informed. 
  
Hinchingbrooke Hospital   
I share residents’ concerns about the future of Hinchingbrooke Hospital. I am a member of the HDC Overview and 
Scrutiny Panel (Communities and Environment) and we shall be meeting the CEO of the Hospital on 28

th
 June to 

discuss the issues raised by residents. As always I shall endeavour to keep you informed. 
  
Sumer is icumen in  or so the calendar tells me. I must admit that I have yet to hear a cuckoo. Hopefully this 
means that we shall all be indulging in more outdoor activities. Please consider your neighbours when arranging 
parties, barbeques and especially fireworks. Please help us to ensure that the village and our local ROW are kept 
clean and welcoming by taking home all of your rubbish and especially any dog poo. 
  
1

st
 July  Event     

You will read elsewhere in the Roundabout details of this important remembrance ceremony. I hope that many of 
you will help us commemorate the memories of our WW1 heroes. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 01480 810974 or terry.hayward@huntingdonshire.gov.uk 

With all best wishes 
Terry Hayward (Cllr) Buckden Ward, Huntingdon District Council 

Kimbolton Castle Rotary raises funds for Mencap and Rotary 
Charities  
 
On Thursday 28th April 2016 the Rotary Club of Kimbolton Castle 
was honoured with the presence of Dame Norma Major as the 
castaway in an evening of Desert Island Discs at the Grafham Wa-
ter Sailing Club. President John Cranston introduced Dame Norma 
and Rtn Graham Peace asked the questions with Kathy Peace 
controlling the music. 
 
Over 70 persons attended and £700 was raised - £350 for Mencap 
and £350 for Rotary Charities. A cheque presentation for Mencap 
was made to Dame Norma that evening for £300, but after the 
finalisation of the figures the higher amount of £350 was sent. 

Presentation of cheque to Dame Norma for Mencap  

mailto:terry.hayward@huntingdonshire.gov.uk
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The Great Fen 
The Wildlife Trust, Huntingdonshire Local Group, invites you to attend a walk at the Great Fen on Sunday 10th 
July at 2.30pm.  
 
Our walk will be led by Henry Stanier, who is the Great Fen Ecology and Recording Officer.  We will visit the New 
Decoy Farm Area which is at the heart of the Great Fen.  We hope to see a rich variety of wildflowers, dragonflies, 
butterflies and birds.  
 
The walk will last about 2 hours; shorter options will be available, but unfortunately the walk is not suitable for 
pushchairs or wheelchairs. 
 
Everyone is most welcome to attend.  Please meet at the Information Point on the B660 (known locally as Long 
Drove).  Parking is limited so visitors are encouraged to car share. There is no charge, but donations are wel-
come. For more information please contact Tim on 01480 457795. 
 
Part of the Wildlife Trust for Bedfordshire, Cambridgeshire and  Northamptonshire.  Registered Charity No: 
1000412 

Red Cross Week  2016 May 8
th

 to May 15
th 

I am delighted to report that once again this year the people of Buckden 
were incredibly generous in raising almost £1,300 during the door-to-door 
collection in May. 
  
The work of the British Red Cross remains vital to support people in need: for example those recovering from ill-
ness or injury. All the money raised in Cambridgeshire stays right here and helps provide items such as  wheel-
chairs, bathing aids, commodes and other aids to independent living. And did you know that there is a Red Cross 
outlet in St Neots where anyone is able to borrow this equipment  – with  a donation to the charity. 
  
I am hugely grateful to the willing band of volunteers who conduct the collection – as a group we cover almost all 

of the streets in the village, but as ever I would be delighted to hear from anyone else who feels they would be 

able to give up just a few hours to help with our collection in 2017. If you would like to know more of just what is 

entailed, please drop me an email: hilarygillam@hotmail.co.uk or give me a call on 07876 443062.  

Thank you again Hilary Gillam 

The Friends of Buckden Towers 
Dates for your diary: 
8

th
 July 10.00 – 11.30 Coffee Morning 

All welcome – coffee (or tea) and cakes and Bring and Buy stall. A warm and friendly chance to 
relax.  
Sunday 17

th
 July Tea at The Towers. 3.00 – 5.00. Join us for tea and scones on the terrace in the Knot Garden. 

All Welcome. Chat, learn about what we do and enjoy our lovely garden.  £3.50 per person.  
 
Welcome to our new Chair: 
Pat Huff, who has been our Treasurer for the past 3 years and has organised the Plant Sale stalls for much long-
er, has taken on the Chair of the Friends. Pat has very much in mind the charity’s objective of raising funds to help 
the Owners maintain this wonderful set of buildings in the centre of our village.  
 
Plant Sale 2016: 
This year we had a record number of stall holders and with space at a premium, there is a waiting list of exhibi-
tors. The Council is looking at ways to expand the number next year. Visitor numbers seemed about the same as 
last year, despite the dismal weather forecast. In the event it was not as bad as feared, although overcast and 
cold. As always, the stallholders brought along a huge variety of plants in excellent condition. Many visitors bought 
as much as they could carry, loaded their car and then came back for more. As so often with the Plant Sale, there 
were many comments by visitors, both as to the quality of the plants on sale and the friendly, uncommercial at-
mosphere.  Our thanks as always to the many volunteers, especially the catering staff who, as always, provided 
very high quality food.  

 

Financially it was very successful, raising just under £3,300, which is more than last year, despite the weather. 
Many thanks to Anne Furbank Ltd for their generous sponsorship. 

mailto:hilarygillam@hotmail.co.uk
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CHURCH NEWS 

Buckden Methodist Church 
 
Minister:  Rev. Paul Beard (473444) 
Stewards:  Bob Baxter (810092) 
                   Carol Swepstone (810053) 
  Angie Barnes (810102) 
Room Bookings: 
                    Isabel Daniels (810084) 
 
Services in July 
Sunday 3 
11.00 am  Buckden Churches Festival Service 
  Buckden Village Hall 
6.00pm    Section service at Great Barford 
 
Sunday 10 
10.30 am  Chapel 104th Anniversary Service 
  Rev. Paul Beard  
6.00pm    Favourite hymns and readings 
 
Sunday 17 
10.30 am Morning Service 
  Mr. John Green 
6.00pm    Evening Fellowship 
   
Sunday 24 
10.30 am Morning Service 
  Rev. Katy Dunn 
6.00pm    Farewell Service for Rev. Katy Dunn 
  And Rev. David King 
  Huntingdon Methodist Church 
 
Sunday 31 
10.30 am Morning Service 
  Mrs. Wendy Beard 
6.00pm    Favourite hymns and readings 
 
Activities in July 
Fri 1  11.00 am Ceremony of Remembrance 
    for Captain John Leslie  
    Green VC, followed by  
    refreshments at Methodist 
    Hall 
Fri 8  10.00 am  Coffee Morning for 
    FOBT 
Mon 11 12.30 pm Study Lunch 
Wed 13 2.30 pm  CAMEO, Wesley Rm 
    Strawberry Tea 
Fri 15  12.00   Soup & sweet lunch 

Catholic Church of St Hugh of Lincoln, 
High Street, Buckden  
 

Telephone: 01480 810344  
Website: saintshughandjoseph.churchgoers.co.uk  
In the pastoral care of the Claretian Missionaries:   

Fr. Chris Newman cmf   
Fr. Angel Ochagavia cmf   
Fr. Peter Wareing cmf   
Fr. Paul Peter Alphonse cmf  

 
Sunday Masses - Saturday evening at 6.30 pm and 
Sundays at 9.45 am  
 
Weekday Masses - Monday to Saturday at 9.30 am 
in the Lady Chapel  
 
Morning and Evening Prayer Monday to Saturday 
at 9.15 am and 5.45pm in the Lady Chapel.  
 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation every Saturday 
from 10.00 to 10.30 am.  
 
The Rosary is prayed each Monday morning after 
the 9.30 am Mass.  
 
Catechism Classes for school age children each 
Sunday from 9.00 am in term time. Formal classes for 
primary age children.  
 
Silent Adoration. There is half an hour of silent 
adoration before the Blessed Sacrament every Thurs-
day following the 9.30 am Mass and ending with Ben-
ediction at 10.30 am.  
 

Would any newcomers to the Village who are 
Catholics please let Fr. Chris  

Newman know their contact details.  

Shelter Box 
  
A couple of years ago, with help from the Buckden 
WI, a coffee morning was held to raise funds for a 
SHELTER BOX.  The box contains a tent and cook-
ing equipment and bedding for a family. Ours has 
now been deployed in Greece. Thank you to every-
one who helped raise the money. 
 
We will be trying to raise funds for another Shelter 
Box in conjunction with St. Mary's Church soon. 
 
Pat & Brian King 
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CHURCH NEWS 

The Benefice of Buckden & the Offords 

St Mary’s Parish Church  
Church St, Buckden PE19 5TL  
 

www.stmarysbuckden.org.uk 

Facebook: ‘like’ St Mary’s Buckden  
Twitter: follow @A1ChurchBuckden 
email: enquiries@stmarysbuckden.org.uk  
 

Priest in Charge: Revd Jes Salt 819377  

The Vicarage, Church St, Buckden PE19 5TL  

priestincharge@stmarysbuckden.org.uk   
 

Churchwardens: 
Anne Carter 812789 
David Riley 810718 
churchwardens@stmarysbuckden.org.uk  
 

Pastoral Care Co-ordinator:         
Marilyn Rolin  07719 087215 pastoral-
care@stmarysbuckden.org.uk  
 

Friends in Deed (transport):  07914 669 967 
Friends in Deed (general):      07810 006 598 
 

Bookings for baptisms, weddings and funerals or room 
hire Contact bookings@stmarysbuckden.org.uk 
 

Services at St Mary’s in July 

Sun 3 11:00am  Village Festival Service at  
Buckden Village Hall  

 3:00pm Baptism 
 6.00pm BCP Holy Communion 
Wed 6 9.30am Holy Communion 
Sun 10 8.00am BCP Holy Communion 
 11:00am  Family Communion  
  (Rev Ron’s farewell service) 
 1:15pm Baptism 
  NO STEPPING STONES THIS WEEK 
Wed 13 9.30am Holy Communion  
Sun 17 11.00am  Family Communion 
 6.00pm Evensong 
Wed 20 9.30am Holy Communion 
Fri 22 3:00pm Wedding 
Sun 24 8:00am BCP Holy Communion  
 11:00am All-age Family Communion 
 7:00pm Night Prayer 
Wed 27 9.30am Holy Communion  
Sun 31 8.00am BCP Holy Communion 
 11:00am  Family Communion 
Our sister church, All Saints’ Offord Cluny, also has a ser-
vice at 9.30am each Sunday  
 
The Daily Office (daily prayers) is said in St Mary’s on  
Monday 2.15pm  Tuesday 4.30pm 
Thursday 9.15am  Friday 9.15am  
All are welcome. Prayer requests may be left in church. 
 

St Mary’s is open 

St Mary’s is open during the day for private prayer.   

Need some peace and quiet? You are welcome to use 
the Quiet Room at the back or any other place in St Mary’s 
whenever the church is open.  

Cup of tea and a chat? Jes will be in Church each 
Wednesday 10 – 10.45am (after communion) if you want to 
drop in for a chat. 

St Mary’s Living Stones Room  
(with under-floor heating, kitchen and toilet facilities) is avail-

able for hire for meetings, groups and social gatherings.   
bookings@stmarysbuckden.org.uk 

 
Events in July 

Friday 1st July  
Unveiling of the new VC Commemoration Stone 

 Starting at the Green memorial in the High Street at 11am 

Buckden Festival Weekend  
Friday 1

st
 - Sunday 3

rd
 July 

Friday - Fashion Show:  
Friday at 7.30pm in St Mary’s – Tickets £6 from The Lion.  

Saturday - Carnival Parade 
Saturday at 11.45am - Starts Buckden Towers  

Saturday - Festival Fete  
Saturday 12.30-5.00pm on the Playing field  

Sunday - Buckden & District Churches Together  
Festival Celebration Service 

Sunday at 11.00am in Buckden Village Hall  . 

Bring & Share Picnic – farewell to Rev Ron 
Sunday 10

th
 July 2pm 

Friends in Deed: LIVING STONES CAFE  
Wednesday 13th July 

2.30pm – 4pm in the Living Stones Room 
All are welcome to drop in for tea/coffee/cakes and chat  

Wednesday July 27th: ‘Breakfast with Moths’ 
Moth ‘traps’ will be set the night before, and then early on 
the 27th you will have the opportunity to see the incredible 
variety of these amazing insects that live in and around our 

gardens and open spaces. Breakfast is also served!  

Coming up in August - SEASIDE ROCK 
 an exciting holiday club for 5-11 year olds  

(week beginning 22 August).   

Regular Groups and Events 
Newcomers are always welcome at all groups & 

events 

Going Deeper: Wednesdays 10.45am in the Living 
Stones Room.  A chance to look again at Sunday’s bible 
readings.  

Jamworkx (Jesus & Me Works) Kids’ After School Club 
Fridays 3.20 – 4.20pm at Buckden School. Contact school  

Coffee & Cakes: Saturdays 10.30am - noon in the Living 
Stones Room. Contact Gina Bylett 01480 812777 

St Mary’s Bell-Ringers practice on Mondays at 8.15pm. 
Visitors and beginners are always welcome 

Ground Floor Group meets on the 2
nd

 and 4
th
 Thursdays 

8pm - 10pm Contact Lorraine Toogood 01480 811352  

Angel Voices informal all age choir Fridays 15
th
 & 22

nd
 

July 6.45pm Living Stones Room. 01480 812777 

M & M’s - an informal ladies group meeting on the first 
Thursday evening of every month. See list in church for 
more information 

Open Ministry Meeting 24
th
 July. All are welcome to this 

open forum at 6pm on the 4th Sunday of each month 

Bible study group meets on the last Monday each month 
1.30pm in the Living Stones Room. 

mailto:enquiries@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
mailto:priestincharge@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
mailto:churchwardens@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
mailto:pastoralcare@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
mailto:pastoralcare@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
mailto:bookings@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
mailto:bookings@stmarysbuckden.org.uk
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 CHURCH NEWS 

Weekly Prayer Roster 
Each week during the year the Churches, in their prayers, remember the residents of particular streets in the vil-
lage, those who work in the parish and village organizations.  Those to be remembered this month are:  

3rd July Mayfield, Springfield Way, The Osiers, Stirtloe 

10th July Vineyard Way, Burberry Road, Swan End, Lark End, The Library and its librarians 

17th July The churches of the village: St Hugh’s, St Mary’s, Buckden Methodist Church, also Offord and 

Perry Baptist Churches, members of home groups from these and other local churches, min-

isters and all who make our churches welcoming and worshipful places 

24th July Church Street, Mill Road, The Barns, The Old Flour Mills 

31st July The Parish Council, The Village Hall and Playing Field Trust; those who help to run the Village 

Hall, and the activities there 

STUDY LUNCHES 
The regular monthly study lunches continue on Monday July11th. 

There is no lunch in August, they resume in September 
 

Methodist Church Hall 12.30 pm to 2.00 pm  Contact: Ann Brittain on 812012 

Thought for the month 
This Summer finds us in celebratory mood. As I write this (in June) we are celebrating the Queen's 90th birthday, 
a good excuse for parties, parades and services as we give thanks for her life of service and her example of faith. 
It is easy to dread the aging process rather than celebrate the achievement of old age but in scripture the prophet 
Isaiah gives God's promise 'I will be your God through all your lifetime, yes, even when your hair is white with age. 
I made you and will care for you. I will carry you along and be your saviour.' (Isaiah 46, verses 3-4) That's certainly 
something to celebrate.  
 
Perhaps you have your own causes for celebration this summer: family events such as weddings, maybe, and a 
reminder of all we have to be thankful for. Here in the village on the first of this month we are marking wartime 
service of Captain John Green VC with the unveiling of a commemorative paving stone - a solemn event but a 
celebration nevertheless.  
 
In contrasting mood, I hope you're all ready to celebrate Carnival as you read this!  
 
The village festival is getting underway with its carnival theme, which gives us a wonderful opportunity to come 
together and support and celebrate the life of our very special community of Buckden. As part of the programme, 
Buckden and District Churches Together will be in the village hall at 11a.m. on Sunday 3rd July for a cheering, 
carnival-themed service to give thanks to God for this lovely village and the people in it. Everyone is welcome. Do 
come along: there's so much to celebrate!! 

A message from Revd. Ron Ingamells 
For the last 13 years I have been fortunate to share in the ministry at St. Mary’s Church, with 3 vicars and other 
colleagues. St. Mary’s is a great church and needs to be valued and supported by the whole community of Buck-
den. I often think how deprived we would be if all  the parish churches of England had to be made redundant. 
 
Sharing in the ministry also means being involved with people in their best and happiest times as well as their 
worst and most devastating times. This has been my privilege. 
 
I was also pleased to support the fund raising for the very necessary extension of the Living Stones Room. I hope 
that the concerts which I inaugurated will continue to be supported and enjoyed.  As I move to Norfolk I do so with 
many happy memories of Buckden and its people. 
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 FOR YOUR DIARY 

MONDAY CLUB 
We are a social group of retired ladies who meet 
fortnightly at 2.30pm in the Millard Room at Buck-
den Village Hall. 
 
We enjoy a cup of tea as we chat and participate in 
a raffle. Once a month we aim to organise a speak-
er or activity. 
 
Our meetings for July 2016 will be: 

 Monday 4th: Strawberry Tea in Jane 
Scott’s garden at 9 Bishops Way 

 Monday 18th: Tea & chat & Quiz 
 
Why not come and join us? You’d be most wel-
come! If you require a lift or any further information 
please contact Jane Scott on 811468 or Betty Mil-
lard on 810087. 

Huntingdonshire Health Walk Scheme 
Huntingdon Group July 2016 

 
There are nine different walks to choose from in July, 
one of which starts at the village hall---the Buckden 
Ramble, on the 15th---and another is a "new" Hartford 
Walk, on the 13th, trialled successfully last month, 
which starts/finishes at the Barley Mow pub in Hart-
ford. 
 
If you are a new health-walker, you will be will be of-
fered our pocket-size brochure, plus ID and Incentive 
cards, and access to outdoor clothes at a discount. 
Healthwalks for the Huntingdon group are on 
Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings; they last 
about an hour, and we know, through experience, that 
our walkers feel the benefits of this          non-
strenuous exercise, and enjoy cheery company as a 
spin-off.  Newcomers are welcome!  
 
For further info, please check with our website, or con-
tact Danielle Sancaster (HDC Sports Development 
Officer [Health]), phone no. 01480 387047). Website: 
www.huntingdonshire.gov.uk/healthwalks  

Buckden Gardeners  
Association 

 
This month Judith Alban is hosting a 
“summer garden social” for members 
at 70 High Street from 7.00pm on 
Tuesday 19

th
 July.   Please contribute 

by bringing a bottle or a small plate of food for the buf-
fet table? 
 
The garden shed in Silver Street will be open between 
10.00am-11.00am on Sunday 3

rd
 & 17

th
 July, 7

th
 & 21

st
 

August. 
 
Donations of plants and vegetables required to sell at 
our stall at Buckden Village Festival on 2

nd
 July. 

Please bring along your donations on the day, or be-
forehand to Pam Fraser 31 Lucks Lane or John Lloyd 
1 Lark End.  
 

For further details see our website: 
www.buckdengardeners.info 

Or contact   Pam (01480 811680)     

Huntingdonshire Amateur Radio Society 
Just beginning or experienced, a warm welcome 

awaits you at Buckden Village Hall, Millard Suite at 
7:30 pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month 

For further information contact the secretary 
Phil Haylock on 01487 832937  

E mail phinorm@talktalk.net  

or visit our website at www.radioclubs.net/huntsars 

LIFE DRAWING GROUP* 
 
Venue: Buckden Village Hall 
Day:  Wednesday 
Time:  9.30 am - 12.30 pm 
Contact: Terry Sladden 
Tel:  01480 811031 
Email:  trrslddn8@gmail.com 

 
Cost: £10.00 per 3 hours inc. 30 minute break 
*Male & Female models 

2nd July Buckden Village Festival.  Live demon-
strations of amateur radio, come and 
see how it's done!  

14th July Green Radio 2  presented by John 
G0MWS  

28th July Club meeting. All welcome 

11th Aug Club meeting. All welcome 

http://www.buckdengardeners.info
mailto:phinorm@talktalk.net
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FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
 
 
 

 
Story/Rhyme Time 

Every Tuesday at 2.15pm 
All under 5s welcome with their carers 

 
Knit-Lit 

Friday 8th and 22nd at 8.00 pm 
 

Engage 
The Norris Museum: Off to the Shops 

Join staff from the “pop-up” Norris Museum for a trip 
down memory lane, when we talk about ‘shopping 

through the ages’ with some artefacts on display from 
the museum collection. This is a free event but book-

ing is required. Tickets available from the library 
2pm on Wednesday 20th July.  

 
If you are under 12 years old watch out for 'The Sum-

mer Reading Scheme' starting at the end of July!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Village Hall, Burberry Road, Buckden 
Tel: 0345 045 5225 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/library 

Tuesday 10.00 am to 1.00 pm 

 2.00 pm to 5.00 pm 

Thursday 2.00 pm to 5.00 pm 

Friday 5.00 pm to 8.00 pm 

Saturday 10.00 am to 1.00 pm 

Closed Monday and Wednesday 
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FRIENDS IN DEED 
We are running our usual Bottle Stall at the Village Fair and many thanks all those who 
have donated so far.   
 
We still need bottles so if you have any last minute donations (but in-date for 2

nd
 Ju-

ly) please call Jane Scott, 9 Bishops Way, 811468, to arrange delivery/collection as 
soon as possible.   
 
The Summer Tea Party is to be held on 10th August and full details will follow nearer the 
time.  Transport will be available. 
 
If you like homemade cakes, tea and coffee, and a friendly atmosphere, why not come along and join us at the 
Drop-in Café, held on the second Wednesday of each month in the Living Stones Room in St Mary’s Church, 
1430 to 1600.  All welcome and transport is available within the village on request.  

 
For help or information contact:   
Coordinator:  Jane Scott 07810 006598  Requests for transport:  Andy Scott 07914 669967.  
Leave a message and include your contact details  http://www.buckdenroundabout.info/friends-in-deed  

BUCKDEN WI 
At the June meeting members were entertained with a talk “All about Alpacas” by Nicky 
Sly. It was very informative. Nicky needed something to keep her grass down in her pad-
docks and her husband suggested looking at Alpacas. Nicky fell in love with them and 
bought some Alpacas. In her talk Nicky showed us some wool and pictures of her Alpaca 
herd. Nicky was an enthusiastic speaker and enjoyable to listen to. 
 
On 5

th
 July it is our Party Evening at the school to celebrate the Queen’s 90

th
 Birthday. 

The competition will be a pretty napkin.  

Buckden Friends  
A date for your Diary. Our seaside holiday next year, 2017, will be to Eastbourne, May 15th - 19th.  A £40 deposit 
will secure your place on our exclusive coach.  Brian and I will be going to Eastbourne to find a good hotel and will 
bring you more information in the New Year. 
  
We are looking forward to seeing many of you on Friday 1st July at The Bon Marche Fashion show.  Tickets £6, 
(includes a glass of wine), from The Lion and Penny at Aqua Salon, or on the door 7pm for 7.30pm start. We are 
in St. Mary's Church, Buckden, an unusual setting, where we promise a fun evening out. All most welcome. 
  
Let's all hope for good weather for the Buckden Festival Carnival Parade. 
  
Phone 0148-811020 07981727603 for more information. Pat King 

CAPTAIN JOHN GREEN VC 
The 1

st
 July this year is both the 100

th
 anniversary of the first day of the Battle 

of the Somme and the 100
th
 anniversary of the day on which Captain John 

Green RAMC, born in Buckden,  won a posthumous Victoria Cross while 
serving with 1/5 Sherwood Foresters in the diversionary attack on 
Gommecourt.  As you probably know, all VCs are being commemorated by 
paving stones presented, in each case, on the anniversary of the day when 
the award was won, so the one that is special to our village will be presented 
on 1

st
 July. 

 
There will be a ceremony at the Green Memorial in the High Street starting at 
11.00 am sharp which will then be continued at the War Memorial at St. 
Mary’s Church, where the commemorative stone will be placed.  The Buck-
den Branch of the Royal British Legion has been invited to be involved in the 
ceremony and I hope that as many members as possible  will show up on the 
day.  Ideally, dress should be reasonably formal and medals should be worn. 
 
Peter Mount 
Branch Chairman 

http://www.buckdenroundabout.info/friends-in-deed
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 VILLAGE NEWS 

Burberry Road, Buckden, Cambridgeshire, PE19 5UY 

Tel: 01480 811101 

 
www.buckdenvillagehall.co.uk  email:admin@buckdenvillagehall.co.uk    

 
Bookings 
July will be another busy month for the Hall.  As well as all our regular weekly bookings we have a Blood Do-
nor session and three weddings.  Buckfest is being held on the field on 16

th
 July and of course the Buckden 

Festival Day is on 2
nd

 July!! 
 
The Whole Body Workout 
We are very pleased to welcome a new exercise class to the Hall every Thursday evening.  The Whole Body 
Workout will run from 7pm to 8pm in the main Hall and sets out to improve your health and wellbeing, mobility 
and fitness levels to reach your own personal goals.  It is suitable for all abilities, infused with all exercise prin-
ciples.  Please call or email for further details. 
 
Therapy Room vacancy 
The Therapy Room, just off the main Hall foyer, now has availability to rent.  It is currently occupied just one 
day a week by ‘The Bowen Technique’ and it is a great room from which to run a beauty/nail business.  Please 
contact me for more details. 
 
Your Village Hall needs you! 
If anyone living in the village would like to become a trustee and help to run this wonderful building please call 
or email me (details at the end of this article). 
 

Don’t forget that as residents of Buckden you all receive discounted rates on Hall 
hire.  Please call or email me if you would like to find out more. 

 
Jo Harvey (811101/admin@buckdenvillagehall.co.uk) 
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 VILLAGE NEWS 

NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH (NHW) 
BEWARE THE SUPERMARKET CAR PARK SCAM 
Be wary of anyone who approaches you in the super-
market car park.  Thieves watch as their victims enter 
their pin numbers at supermarkets checkouts .This is 
known as ‘’shoulder surfing’’ by police. 
 
Typically known for being a technique used at cash-
points before a card is snatched, it’s also spreading to 
supermarkets and other stores. 
 
Beware of thieves working in pairs, following victims to 
the car park before finding a way to distract them. This 
may, for example, be asking for directions or pointing 
out a supposed flat tyre. Meanwhile their accomplice 
steals the victim’s wallet. 
 
DODGY PAYMENT REQUESTS 
Fraudsters are targeting members of the public who 
are expecting to make a payment for property repairs. 
The fraudsters, via email, will purport to be a trades-
man who has recently completed work at the property 
and use a similar email address to that of the genuine 
tradesman. They will ask for funds to be transferred 
via bank transfer and once payment is made the vic-
tims of the fraud soon realise they have been deceived 
when the genuine tradesman requests payment for 
their services. 
 
PHONE NUMBERS 
101 Anyone with information for the police. 
0800 555 111 Crime stoppers anonymously  
999 Incident is recognised as an emergency . 
 
EMAIL 
Burglary crackdown@cambs.pnn.police.uk 
Or online at www.crimestoppers-uk.org  
Your village NW Coordinators are 
Richard West 811467 Clive Williams 811828 

MOVIE NEWS 
A new, occasional, feature covering all things movie-
related! This month we are highlighting some of the 
forthcoming releases in July and some reviews of  

DVD’s available to buy. 

July 1st 

Absolutely Fabulous: The Movie - Eddy 
(Jennifer Saunders) and Patsy (Joanna 
Lumley) finally make their riotous big-screen 
debut – older but none the wiser! 

Central Intelligence - CIA killer Dwayne 
Johnson recruits meek accountant Kevin 
Hart in this action-comedy 

Ice Age: Collision Course - Scrat's epic 
pursuit of the elusive acorn catapults him 
into the universe where he accidentally sets 
off a series of cosmic events. 

July 8th 
The Legend Of Tarzan - live-action makeo-
ver with Alexander Skarsgard (Zoolander). 

July 11th 
Ghostbusters - the classic supernatural 
comedy gets an all-female makeover with 
Kristen Wiig and Melissa McCarthy. 

King Arthur - A re-imagining of the King 
Arthur tale. 

July 
22nd  

Star Trek Beyond - Justin Lin (Fast and 
Furious) directs this latest spectacular ad-
venture with the USS Enterprise crew. 

The BFG - Steven Spielberg's live-action 
adaptation of Roald Dahl's story about a 
friendly giant. 

Deadpool (2016) 15 
This film was an unexpected pleasure! Based upon Mar-
vel’s most unconventional anti-hero, Deadpool tells the 
origin of former special forces operative turned mercenary 
Wade Wilson (played excellently by Ryan Reynolds) who, 
after being subjected to a rogue experiment that leaves 
him with accelerated healing powers, adopts the alter ego 
Deadpool. Armed with his new abilities and a dark, twisted 
sense of humour, Deadpool hunts down the man who 
nearly destroyed his life. Marvel but not as we know it. Out 
on DVD now. 

The Lady in the Van (2015) 12A 
Based on a true story of Miss Shepherd (Maggie Smith) a 
rather stubborn homeless woman who ‘temporarily’ parks 
her Bedford van in Alan Bennett’s (Alex Jennings) Camden 
driveway and stays there for 15 years… What begins as a 
begrudged favour becomes a relationship that will change 
both their lives. A cosily enjoyable British comedy-drama 
film for a rainy night in. Out on DVD now. 

Zootropolis (2016) PG 
The city of Zootropolis is a mammal metropolis where 
(anthropomorphic) animals live and be whatever they want 
to be. When Judy Hopps becomes the first bunny rabbit to 
join the police force, she quickly learns how tough it is to 
enforce the law. Determined to prove herself, Judy jumps 
at the opportunity to solve a mysterious case of some 
missing mammals. Unfortunately, that means working with 
Nick Wilde, a wily fox who makes her job even harder... An 
absolute Disney winner for the whole family. Released on 
DVD 25th July. 

mailto:crackdown@cambs.pnn.police.uk
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In the last month, the children have really enjoyed 
our Hungry Caterpillar theme. It’s a great story that 
lends itself to many learning areas of the Early Years 
Foundation Stage. We have looked at healthy and 
unhealthy food, days of the week, counting and add-
ing, and the butterfly lifecycle. The children have also 
enjoyed caterpillar crafts and making their name from 
letter caterpillar segments. They are now busy mak-
ing red, white and blue bunting and beautiful crowns 
for our Queen’s-birthday-themed Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
- and looking forward to our small animal visit, an end
-of-year treat! 
  
Now it’s time for a year’s worth of thanks: firstly, to 
everyone who came to our Old School Jams disco, 
which raised £174.41. We hope you had a great 
time! Thanks also to everyone who has supported us 
this year, including Pauline Coker for her music and 
movement sessions; Costcutter for their generous 
snack donation and hosting of collection boxes; Sam-
my Deane-Piper for raising an amazing £481.97 for 
us with her sponsored weight-loss; Jo Harvey, Man-
ager of the Millennium Centre, for her constant help 
and support; and everyone who has donated Sains-
bury’s active kids vouchers, which we plan to spend 
on a sit-on scuttlebug scooter and new footballs. 
There’s still time to donate, as the box will be at 
Costcutter until 04/07/16. 
  
Last but not least, the staff would also like to thank all 
present and ex-committee members for their enthusi-
asm, commitment and support. We couldn’t do it 
without you! 
  
Along with the thank yous, the goodbyes - to the chil-
dren leaving us for big school and their families, 
some of whom we’ve known for many years. We 
wish them all the very best for the future. 
  
Finally, a reminder that as usual, we will have a stall 
at the Village Fayre on 2

nd
 July and Buckfest on 

16
th
 July - please come along and see us! Donations 

for our tombola are very welcome. 
  
For more information, please vis-
it www.buckdenpreschool.co.uk or www.facebook.co
m/www.buckdenpreschool.co.uk for our latest up-
dates. To book a visit or talk to our Manager, 
Michelle Nelson, ring 07941 671999. You can also 
contact our Chairman, Alan Scott, on 07745274921 

BUCKDEN CHURCH OF  
ENGLAND SCHOOL    

(Primary Academy Trust) 
 
 

June2016  
June has been a busy month for the pupils at the 
school.  We began this half term by performing in the 
‘Buckden Showcase’.   This involved all pupils at the 
school performing at a show staged at Hinchingbrooke 
School PAC.  It gave the children an opportunity to 
showcase what they had learnt in performing arts 
throughout the school year, in a theatre setting.  All the 
children have all been busy rehearsing for weeks – each 
year group performed their own songs and dances and 
the whole school performed a medley of songs.  The 
event was watched by over 450 of our parents, relations 
and friends.   We would like to thank parents for provid-
ing costumes and props and the staff for their hard work 
in writing, producing, stage managing and directing the 
event.  It really was a day to remember. 
 

Our Year 3 children visited the Museums of Archaeology 
& Anthropology and of Classical Archaeology in Cam-
bridge.  This visit was to complement their topic work 
based on ancient civilisations.   It was a very busy and 
interesting day. 
 

We hope you have all noticed the scarecrows popping 
up around the village for a competition organised by our 
PTA.  Thank you to everyone who took part in the com-
petition.  The winner will be announced in next months 
issue of The Roundabout.   
 

As we go into July we are busy preparing for our annual 

sports day, end of year production for Year 5 and 6 and 

our end of year celebration assemblies.  Look out for 

news of these events next month. 

Buckden Surgery Patients’ Association 
200 Club Prize Winners 

June 2016 Draw 

£100 No. 172 Ms F McGregor 

£25 No. 6 Mrs J Salmon 

£25 No. 72 Mr & Mrs B Priest 

£25 No. 22 Mrs S Harper 

£25 No. 32 Mrs J Haynes 

Buckden Roundabout Team 
New Commercial Manager needed 

Do you have a few hours to spare each month? Would 
you like to join the friendly Roundabout team? 
 
The Roundabout team needs a new commercial man-
ager. This involves communicating with existing and 
new advertisers, booking advertising space and raising 
invoices. It is an essential role as, without the income 
from the advertisements, the Roundabout could not 
function. A knowledge of spread sheets would be an 
advantage. 
 
If you are interested, please e-mail the Editor at the ad-
dress on page 3.  

Distributors & Contributors 
 

Don’t forget the Roundabout Summer Social.  
Thursday 28th July at 600pm  

Knot Garden at Buckden Towers 
 

Hope to see you all there! 
 

Issues will be distributed or can be collected in the usu-
al way. 

http://www.buckdenpreschool.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/www.buckdenpreschool.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/www.buckdenpreschool.co.uk


20 

 

THE SPORTS PAGE 

BUCKDEN JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB 
 
 
 
 
May Match Results 

*U10 Champions League Cup Final (Scores: 1-1 at Full Time; 5-6 after Penalty Shootout)                                                 
**U8 Champions League Cup Final   
Buckden U8 Eagles Win The Champions League Shield For the Second Year In A Row! 
Buckden Eagles beat Huntingdon Rowdies U8 Green in the final of the Hunts Mini-Soccer U8 Champions League 
(playing 5v5).  This is the second year in a row that the Eagles have walked away with the Shield within their age 
group.  
     
Buckden Dribblers Still Welcome New Players and Need Coaches 
The Dribblers (boys and girls, ages 3-6yrs) train at Buckden sports field on Saturdays 9-10.00AM and still (and 
always will!) welcome any new players.  We now have a couple of coaches for next season (Pre-school to 
Year 1) but really need some more (Buckden JFC will pay for qualification courses etc.).   Also, we are looking at 
how many players we'll have for the new Under 7 team - Buckden Raptors - and possibly a second U7 team start-
ing this September.  Any boys and girls who will be 6 yrs old by 31st August who want to be part of Buckden U7s 
please contact (ASAP) Nick Speroni (07921 725293 / nick.speroni@hotmail.co.uk) or Matt Gill (01480 811581 / 
07803 000690 / matt.gill@hgextra.co.uk). 
 
Buckden JFC Requires Players For Teams Of Various Age Groups Next Season (2016-17)  
If your offspring is interested in playing for a Buckden team (U9,10, 11, 12 or 15) next season or knows of any-
body else that does please contact Buckden JFC Secretary Bob Crane (01480 434610 / robert-
crane46@yahoo.co.uk). 

LEAGUE HOME TEAM   AWAY TEAM   

Hunts Mini-Soccer         

21/5/16* Buckden Buzzards U10* 5 Hemingford Juniors U10 Black* 6 

21/5/16** Huntingdon Rowdies U8 Green** 2 Buckden Eagles U8** 3 

 
 
The Summer Season starts April 1st and our 4 all weather hard courts 
are open all year round seven days a week and all courts are floodlit 
to a County Standard. 
  
We have teams in the Cambridgeshire LTA Leagues and the Hunting-

don and Peterborough leagues and matches are played the year round. 
  
Internal club competitions are knock out trophy singles and doubles tournaments including juniors, ladies and 
men. 
  
We run social club play sessions on Saturday and Sunday morning and Wednesday evening and we hold monthly 
Sunday Tea Tournaments throughout the summer. 
  
Coaching is available for adults and juniors through out LTA QUALIFIED Coach Alex Button 07850031172. 
  
We welcome players of all standards from beginning to county standard if you are interested in playing please 
contact us through our Chairman Peter Fielder on 01480 437031 or 07775543353 or visit our website at buckden-
tennis.org or our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/groups/Buckden/ 

Buckden Bowls Club  

Contact Numbers:  

Club Sec. Ladies Sec. Monthly Draw Org.  

Brian Moore Daphne Meats Jennie Casey       

01480 812112 01480 383448 01480 476493 

mailto:nick.speroni@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:matt.gill@hgextra.co.uk
mailto:robertcrane46@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:robertcrane46@yahoo.co.uk
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ADVERTISEMENTS 

Please mention the Buckden Roundabout when replying to advertisers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Visit and like our Facebook page at 
www.facebook.com/buckdenvillageclub 

Sat July 2nd The Dubious Brother.  
Soloist on keys and vocals playing 
Pop & Rock covers. Music starts 
straight after the Village Fete—free 
entry to all 

Sat July 9th Tyson Fury vs Wladimir Klitschko 
The rematch after Fury’s surprising 
points victory last year. Time still to 
be confirmed but likely around 9pm 
Members Free - Non Members £2  

Sat July 16th BUCKFEST! 
Ticket only—sold out!! 

Sat July 30th Tripwire 
Professional covers band from 
Cambridge, playing eclectic yet pop-
ular music to appeal to all.  
Members Free - Non Members £2  

We are currently looking for experienced part-time Bar 
Staff to join our team at BVC. Mainly weekend hours, with 
occasional hours during the week. Must be 18+ years, but 
will consider 17+ years & will give in house training. 
 
For more information or if you have any questions, please 
call 01480 810096 after 7pm Monday-Friday or after 12 
noon weekends and ask to speak with Sarah. Alternatively, 
please hand your CV, in a sealed envelope, to a member 
of staff behind the bar.  
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HUNTINGDON PARTY ANIMALS  
Based in Buckden we can provide: 

Children's Entertainers  
Balloon Decorators  
Balloon Modelling  
Children's Disco  

Complete Party Packages & much more….  
For all your party needs call  

01480 260011  or 07816 760482 
www.huntingdonpartyanimals.co.uk   

GET-TO-I.T.  
Onsite Computer Support  

 
The One Stop I.T. Solutions provider for Business  

and Home User  
Remote Assistance    IT Consultancy  

Full network health check included with every visit  
Customer Satisfaction is our name  
01480 896704 or 07979 348020  

info@get-to-it.co.uk         www.get-to-it.co.uk  

ITALIAN TUITION 

All aspects of the language, from survival holiday  

Italian to business and more advanced levels. 

Translations and interpreting also undertaken. 

For more information please call Sauro Menchini 

On 01480 810771 

Parliamo Italiano! 

Please mention the Buckden Roundabout when replying to advertisers 

Spanish Tuition 
An experienced local Tutor offers 

Individually planned lessons for all ages and abilities 

 GCSE and A level tuition and preparation 

 Learn Spanish for pleasure , holidays or business 

 Translations and Interpreting also available 

Call Noemi Rey on 01480 812181 

Or e mail: nrsls@btinternet.com 

JAMES WAKELING 
Chimney Sweep and Landscape Gardener 

Hetas Registered Stove Installer 

Seasoned Log Supplier 

All aspects of Gardening quoted for 
 

Contact 01954 211590 or 07738 660586 

Email: jimmy_18@hotmail.co.uk 
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 Please mention the Buckden Roundabout when replying to advertisers 

The Tora Seishin Academy 
Family karate classes (from 5 years) 

7+ years and Adult spaces available 

Monday & Tuesday evenings at  

Buckden Methodist Hall 

4.30 - 7.30 pm 

Further classes in:- Brampton - Saturdays 

           Godmanchester - Fridays 

see website for details:- www.toraseishin.co.uk 

or call Sensei Karina on 07952 741743 

Good2Go Holidays 
 
 
 
 

 Worldwide Flights 
 Package Deals 
 Cruises 
 Tailor-Made Holidays 
 UK Breaks, Tours & Theatre Tickets 

 
We are a local based travel agency offering a 

personal service but at internet prices. 

 
01480 811034  

sarah@good2goholidays.co.uk  

ADVERTISING IN THE BUCKDEN ROUNDABOUT 
 

CURRENT ADVERTISING RATES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some information for potential advertisers: 
 Preferred standard length of adverts is 5cm. 

 A minimum column length of 3cm will apply to all adverts 

 The chargeable length will be rounded up to the next 0.5cm 

 When creating your advert please do it ‘actual size’ i.e. create a text box of the same size as your proposed ad-

vert. This will enable you to better visualise the advert as it will appear in print 

 Our preferred format for receipt of advert is pdf. We can also work with image files. If your advert is text only this 

can be sent in word format. 

 Please note space is limited, especially colour.  

Please contact the Commercial Manager, Keith Lawrence, with any queries - adverts@buckdenroundabout.info 

  Per Month Per 12 months 

Adverts in black & white Half page width (9cm) £1.80 per col cm £20 per col cm 

 Full page width (19cm) £3.60 per col cm £40 per col cm 

Adverts in colour Half page width (9cm) £2.10 per col cm £23 per col cm 

 Full page width (19cm) £4.20 per col cm £46 per col cm 

BUCKDEN FOOT CLINIC 
Clinic treatment and home visits 

 

Graeme Paterson, BSc, SRCh, FpodA 
State registered Chiropodist 
Podiatric Surgical Specialist 

Foot Care of the highest professional standards 
 

Call:   01480 811145 
www.footcarecambridge.co.uk 
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FLAT PACK ASSEMBLY SERVICE 
Need help with your flat-pack furniture? 

Home, garden & office furniture 

assembled at competitive rates. 

For a free estimate or further 

Information please contact 

Chris Smith on 01480 811669 

A deep Down Dry Clean for all 

your Carpets and Rugs 
Immediate use as soon as cleaned! 

Substantial benefit to asthma sufferers 

No colour run or shrinkage 

All Upholstery, including 

Leather Upholstery also cleaned: 

Call Bryan on:   01487 840310 

Or                        07766 576381       

Buckden 

Private Hire 
Local and Long Distance 

Airports and Stations 
Business Contracts Welcome 

Credit Card Payments Accepted 
01480 812929 
We set the standards others follow 

JJ WINDOW CLEANERS 
TRADITIONAL WINDOW CLEANING 

GUTTER CLEANING 
PUBLIC LIABILITY INSURANCE 

47 CRANFIELD WAY BUCKDEN CAMBS 

TEL: 01480 812788 

Please mention the Buckden Roundabout when replying to advertisers 
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PAINTING & DECORATING 

Interior and Exterior 

Trevor Crowe: Property Services, Brickwork and 

Plastering, Roofing and Gutters, Patios, Fencing 

Carpentry & Conservatory Roof Cleaning 

01480 810963 or 07780 588715 

PAUL’S PROPERTY SERVICES 
Carpentry, Kitchen Fitting, Tiling, 

Painting & Decorating, Coving 

Glazing, Wood Flooring, Fencing, Decking, Patios 

General Property Maintenance 

For a free quote call Paul Andrews 

Mobile: 07846 854626 

5 Glebe Lane, Buckden, PE19 5TG 
RPM Painting and Decorating Services 

NVQ qualified and experienced Painter and Decorator  

Interior and Exterior, Domestic and Commercial 

Wallpaper hanging, painting, wall and floor tiling and 

general maintenance. 

From decorating your house, a freshen up of your offic-

es or a new look for your shop we can help 
Call Rob for a free quote: 

01480 211049 or 07876 712354 

rob@rpmdecorating.co.uk 

STEVE MCDONAGH LTD 
 

Plumbing, Plastering and Property Maintenance 
 

Buckden based quality tradesman, local references 
available on request.  

 
Feel free to like our Facebook page to see photos of 

recent work and customer feedback. 
 

 Full bathroom re-fits 

 Ceilings and walls plastered 

 Radiators replaced and moved 

 Complete end to end projects also undertaken 

 No job too big or too small. 
Professional clean and tidy service that will  

deliver your every need 
 

Call 01480810047 / 07816813668 
Smcdonagh40@hotmail.com 

Please mention the Buckden Roundabout when replying to advertisers 
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PAUL BATH 

PLUMBING & HEATING 
Boiler Changes / System Upgrades 

General Plumbing & Gas Work 

Unvented Cylinders, Bathroom Specialist 

Central Heating, Shower Installations 

Free Quotations & Estimates 

Call Paul on 01480 404857  Mobile 07970 218385 

Gas Safe Reg No 40725 

ESTABLISHED LOCALLY 30 YEARS 

JEZ ASHCROFT LTD 
All your decorating needs including: 

Coving, Decorating (Internal & External)
Drylining & Plastering 

FREE ESTIMATES  Please Call 

Tel: 01480 812461               Mobile: 07708031493 

Rob Clarke 
Windows, doors, Conservatories and 

Garage/Loft conversions 

Get uPVC double glazing at a local price 

5 Windows fitted from £1250 

Composite doors from £795 

Roofline £45 per metre with free guttering 

call mobile 07801 454535 or office 01480 457574 

Email: rob_clarke@apple-windows.co.uk 

www.apple-windows.co.uk 

LESTER O’DRISCOLL 
Door Hanging, Kitchens Fitted 

General Carpentry 

Phone 01480 811629 

Mobile 07842 195152 

RICHARD A.GEE LIMITED 
General Builder 

Local builder with over 30 years experience in all types 

of building work including extensions,  

renovations, plastering etc. 

For all enquiries, please contact 

Richard Gee on 01480 811993  

Please mention the Buckden Roundabout when replying to advertisers 
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THERAPEUTIC YOGA CLASSES 
 

Monday, 10.00 a.m. at Living Stones Hall, St 
Mary’s Church, Buckden. 

Mondays 6.15 until 7.45 pm at Living Stones Hall, Buckden. 
Thursday, 10.30 a.m. at Houghton & Wyton Memorial Hall. 

 
Come along or contact Sonya on: 

 07748 869577  
Reflexology & Therapeutic Treatments available. 

JG Plumbing Services LTD 

www.jgplumbingservicesltd.co.uk 

Boiler installations and central heating upgrades 
Full bathroom design and installation 
Unvented cylinder installation 
Power flushing of heating systems 
All plumbing repairs and small works undertaken 
Established over 20 years, based in Buckden 

Mobile: 07717501967 Office: 01480 819067 
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